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	File ID: 24-1387
	Caption: Resolution approving the Wisconsin Department of Employee Trust Funds (ETF) and Securian for a voluntary employee paid accident insurance plan, effective January 1, 2025. 

	Staff/Department Responsible: Human Resources
	Requestor: Rebecca Franzen 
	Location: 
	Summary/Purpose: 
Add Accident Insurance as a voluntary employee benefit effective January 1, 2025. 
	Background: Beginning January 1, 2025 the City will be offering employees a High Deductible Health Plan (HDHP) that is compatible with an Health Savings Account (HSA). As a complement to the HDHP, the Human Resources department would like to add a voluntary Accident Insurance Plan. This plan is administrated by the Wisconsin Department of Employee Trust Funds (ETF) and Securian. Employees on the general plan could also enroll in accident insurance.  
The accident plan provides a lump-sum cash payment after an accident to help with expenses such as copays, deductibles or everyday living expenses. The key benefits of accident insurance is: (1) no medical questions or health exam to gain coverage, (2) can cover spouses and dependents, if elected, and (3) the coverage is portable meaning employees can take the coverage with them if they leave the City. 
Employees who change from the PPO plan to the HDHP will be experiencing a significant change in their deductible and this benefit could help offset some expenses should an accident happen. 
	Fiscal Impact: There is no fiscal impact for adding this benefit. It will be 100% employee paid. 
	Staff Recommendation: Adopt


